April 16, 2018

Congratulations to our new communicants—Jeremiah and Mason Bear, Clint Copsey, Isabella Gibbons,
Kody Kramer, Nikolas Macias, Kayla Rummel and Kendall Skorcz. We express our appreciation to Rachel
Denker and Lupe Pacheco for providing a beautiful reception. Thank you to Mrs. Hill who photographed
this special celebration. Most of all thank you to Sr. Benedict and Sr. Helen for preparing our students
for this most wonderful sacrament and making their celebration memorable.

Again our appreciation goes out to Christina Terwilliger and her amazing volunteers who worked all
weekend to make our Spring Rummage Sale a success. We rely on our families and your commitment
for all our many activities that benefit HSCS, thank you.

Grading for upcoming midterms will end this Friday with midterms to go home next week.

Friday, April 20 — Michael James Mette, a Catholic performing artist, will be presenting a concert on
Friday, April 20, 7:00 p.m. at the SCM Parish Center.

Saturday, April 21 — All School Mass, 5:30 p.m., SCM. Last All School Mass of 2018-19. Please join us.

Spring Fling Family Dinner Fundraiser for construction of new church. Contact the parish office to
purchase tickets, 362-2611.

Summer Kids NMovie Series forms need to be returned by April 20.




